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Colonel Basil Price, 
C/o. Elmhurst Dairy, 
Montreal st, Que»

5ear Siri-
At Sir Arthur Currie * s request I am enclosing herewith letter received from Dr. 

Abbott with reference to the proposed new by-laws 
for the Last Post Fund.

Before a meeting is held Dr. Abbott s proposals should be considered.
I would be glad if you would return the letter and enclosures to me.

Yours faithfully.

I

For the Principal.
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